
     
 

Hal Hayes, CLGPO 

Revenue Collections / Purchasing Manager 

hhayes@burlingtonnc.gov  

336-222-5016 

 

10-30-19 

To: All Vendors 

Re: Award of RFP#19-1018 

 Animal Services Monument Sign 

 

Proposals for the design, fabrication and installation of a monument style sign for the 
Burlington Animal Services Center were recently received and reviewed by City of Burlington 
staff.  After review of all proposals the City of Burlington has determined that the proposal 
submitted by Atlantic Sign Media bests meets the needs and wants of the City of Burlington.  
The City of Burlington appreciates your interest in our needs and thanks you for your proposal.  
A final bid evaluation that shows the total of all reviewers is attached for your records.  Please let 
me know if you have any questions.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hal Hayes, CLGPO 

Revenue Collections / Purchasing Manager 

 

cc: Jessica Arias 

     Sonjia Cross 

  

 

 


